
TAKING OUR DEMANDS 
TO MANAGMENT

KINDRED HOSPITAL WESTMINSTER

Today we deliver our petition to Kindred Westminster’s administration presenting our demands in 
regard to COVID-19 concerns: 

•	 Establish a dedicated COVID-19 unit. Mixing infected and 
possibly infected patients with “clean” patients is not safe for 
anyone.

•	 Provide adequate PPE, including N-95 masks, to all staff

•	 Provide adequate training on the proper use of PPE

•	 Ensure adequate staffing to protect everyone’s  safety

•	 Provide fair hazard pay for workers

•	 Participate in weekly labor-management meetings

We are speaking up because we need to protect our patients, 
ourselves, and our families. No one is going to do it for us.  
Management calls us “heroes” for our work during this pandemic, 
but their treatment toward workers tells a very different story!

We are prepared to hold an informational picket on Wednesday, 
July 22, to let management know that we will not be ignored.  
Please join us!

WHAT?
Informational Picket

WHEN?
Wednesday, July 22, 2020 

11:30 a.m. to -1:30 p.m.

WHERE?
In front Kindred 

Westminster Hospital 

WHY?

Because healthcare 
workers need protections 

from COVID-19!

Kindred needs to listen and address our concerns.
If they don’t, we will continue to raise our voices  

louder and louder. 

For additional information, please contact NUHW Organizer  
Isacc Ramirez Perez at (626) 391-8224 or iramirezperez@nuhw.org.


